
TR-22-00F
TO:

Transportation Directors

FROM:
Bruce D. Little, Senior Transportation Consultant, (303) 866-6655

Shelly A. Galloway, Transportation Consultant, (303) 866-6656

School Transportation Unit

DATE:

July 24, 2001

SUBJECT:
Senate Bill 01-080

Enclosed are copies of:

Senate Bill 01-080, Concerning the Prevention of Bullying

Information sheet  “What Parents and Teachers Should Know About Bullying”

Studies and reports that have been completed since the Columbine tragedy indicate that one of the main contributing factors was bullying by one or more other students.  This creates an atmosphere that can greatly impair the education of a student and can escalate to violence.

Senate Bill 01-080 (paragraph X, second page) requires that each school district have a specific policy concerning bullying prevention and education as part of the district’s Conduct and Discipline Code.  Bullying is defined and the locations include school vehicles and at student stops.

Page 3 of the Bill requires that a written report concerning the learning environment of each school be submitted to the district school board and then forwarded to the Colorado Department of Education.

Please share this information with your staff including drivers and discuss how they are expected to implement the district policy in the bus and at student stops.  Assist your Administration on the development and implementation of the district’s Safe School Plan, including the Conduct and Discipline Code.

For more information contact Stan Paprocki, Prevention Initiatives Unit, Colorado Department of Education, (303) 866-6869

This letter and enclosures should be placed in Section F of the Colorado School Transportation Administrator’s Reference Manual.  Please mark off TR-22 on the new Check List page at the front of the manual.
